Sons of the American Revolution
Michigan Society
Jeremiah Clark Chapter
P.O. Box 269
Clarkston, Ml 48347-0269
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Minutes of the Jeremiah Clark Chapter — Michigan Society of the Son’s of the American

Revolution
Held Tuesday, February 21, 2023, 7pm
Buck Shots Bar & Grill

Minutes

The meeting was called to order by David Suzor at 7:05pm
Present SAR members in good standing:

e David Suzor

e Doug Brown

e Richard Hackelroad
e Grant Goulet

e Mick Packard

e Mike Packard

e Ken Loudy

e Dave Decker

e Dave Walls

e Jason Gustav-Smith

e Rod Wilson — Oaks Chapter

The meeting started with the recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance, led by David Suzor, and the SAR Pledge, led by Mike
Packard.

Meeting detail:

1. David Suzor and Rod discussed how the Jeremiah Clark Chapter was approved for a Charter on February 18, 2023
at the State Board of Managers meeting.
2. A special thank you recognized for Rod Wilson, Roger Cotner and Dennis Van Wormer for their assistance for
their hard work getting the Chapter started.
3. On Mike's Motion and Ken's 2nd, the Officers for the Jeremiah Clark Chapter were approved:
a. President — David Suzor
b. Vice President — Mick Packard
c. Treasurer — Doug Brown
d. Secretary — Mike Packard
e. Registrar / Genealogist — Mike Packard & Ken Loudy
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f.  Trustee — Luke Frye
g. Public Relations — Grant Goulet
4. Reviewed the By-laws of the Kensington Valley Chapter and unanimously agreed to these as the By-Laws for the
Jeremiah Clark Chapter once the Charter is received.
5. Scheduled a planning meeting for 3/18/2023 at Buckshots 11 am to discuss plans for the Chapter and preparing
for Chapter activities.
6. Announced that next regular Chapter Meeting 3/21/2023 at Buckshots, Dennis Van Wormer, will be visiting us
from the State Board of Managers to discuss Chapter Officer responsibilities.
7. Announced plans for the Charter Night Ceremony at the April regular meeting.
8. Rod Wilson welcomed Doug Brown as our newest member! Congratulations were shared. Doug will receive his

official certificate shortly.
The meeting concluded with the SAR Recessional.
Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm

Submitted by Mike Packard
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